
 

 

       
1st May 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Change to 1HC Trip: Lower Moss Educational Nature Reserve 

New date: Tuesday 5th May 
 

I am writing to inform you that 1HC will now be going on their trip to Lower Moss Educational Nature 
Reserve on Tuesday 5th May, instead of Thursday 7th May. 
 
All other timings will remain the same; we will leave at approximately 9.10am and return for 3.30pm. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Savage 
Year 1 Teacher 


